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Build  

 The build programme is progressing well.  

 The internal spaces have now been created; this includes the new studio, wet change 

and fantastic new atrium space. The fitness suite is also starting to take shape.  

 The swimming pool is currently being tiled following a successful leak test.  

 Mechanical and plant equipment is now being installed.  

 The new sports hall roof is currently being fitted. 

 The build stage of the project is still due to conclude early this autumn.   

 The new outdoor skate park is being designed. There will be an opportunity for local 

people to have their say on the design of the park; please let your CEM, Ros Griffiths 

Ros.Griffiths@wiltshire.gov.uk  know if you are interested in getting involved. Please 

note that the park is subject to planning approval.  

 

Campus News 

 You can keep up-to-date with what is happening with the campus build project on the 

Pewsey Community Campus page of the Wiltshire Council website 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/leisure-pewsey and for the latest updates you can follow 

the campus on Twitter @PewseyLC, Facebook and the Pewsey Our Community Matters 

site. 

 Additionally, the centre now has a new email address should you want to ask the team 

any questions- thevale@wiltshire.gov.uk. This email can also be used if you are 

interested in leisure memberships, swimming lessons, sports hall and community 

bookings.  

 

Fordbrook 

 There is still 15% off leisure membership at Fordbrook. There will also be an 

opportunity to try out the new state-of-the-art equipment that will be installed at 

the new campus; a couple of the new machines are going to be fitted at Fordbrook 

for members to trial.   
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